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fi360 Surveys Financial Advisors Across Service Models

2014 Survey of Trends and Attitudes About Fiduciary Standard Open to All Advisors

PITTSBURGH; April 7, 2014 – As regulators discuss rules that would require more advisors to put clients’ interests first, fi360, an organization that provides training programs, designations, and software to help clients gather, grow, and protect assets through better investment and business decision-making, today launched a survey of financial advisors. This marks the fourth year that fi360 will survey the industry.

The fi360 Fiduciary Standard Survey aims to gauge advisor attitudes and trends on fiduciary issues. It is open to all advisors, who may respond anonymously. The survey will be available online beginning today and throughout the months of April and May. (See the findings of last year’s survey here at fi360.)
“Each year, the survey has evolved and the data and trends have been fascinating. Last year, we had a light participation by insurance professionals, along with the robust complement of registered investment advisors, registered reps and dual registrants,” said Blaine Aikin, fi360’s CEO. “This year we aim for robust participation by every type of financial advisor. Having four years worth of data will really allow us to see how attitudes of advisors in the field are evolving regarding the fiduciary standard.” 

In discussions about the fiduciary standard, SEC Chairman Mary Jo White has directed staff to develop options for raising the standard of care for advice to individual investors, regardless of the type of advisor. The current setup requires the fiduciary standard of care by investment advisers but not by registered reps. The Department of Labor’s agenda for 2014 similarly includes proposing rules for fiduciary conduct of advisors related to retirement plans and IRAs. 

“We’ve streamlined the survey, so an advisor can complete it in about 10 minutes,” says Kathleen M. McBride, AIFA®, Editor of the survey report and Founder of FiduciaryPath.  “The objective for the survey is to acquire a deeper understanding of how advisors view fiduciary relationships and the ongoing debate surrounding the fiduciary standard. We also want to understand how advisors are thinking about issues including compensation, enforcement and educating investors about the distinction between brokers and investment advisors.” The key findings will be available and presented to the media later this year. 


Advisors of all business models are invited to take the survey here.
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